l , Correction to the English version

ROYAL H1 Report 2009
UNIBREW

Company Announcement No 25/2009
26 August 2009

Translation error under “Prospects” in the English version of the H1 2009 report
Sentence concerning gross investments page 14, paragraph 9 should be read

Gross investments for the year are still expected to amount to some DKK 250 million and
depreciations for the year to some DKK 215 million.

Please direct any questions to me at tel +45 5677 1513.
Yours sincerely

Royal Unibrew A/S

Henrik Brandt
CEO

The Announcement has been prepared in Danish and English. In case of discrepancy, the Danish version shall prevail.
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